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From: "Vadasz Agnes" <VADASZ@hpo.hu>
To: "( SCIT.mail )" <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Tue, Jun 13, 2000 11:59 AM
Subject: Re: SCIT/5 (July 10 to 14, 2000) SCIT 2505

Dear Mr. Wittig,

Concerning the survey on grant and publication of supplementary 
protection certificates for medicinal and pharmaceutical products or 
equivalent industrial property right we would like to notify you that 
there is no such right in force in Hungary until the accession to the 
European Union.

Sincerely yours:

Agnes Vadasz
information counselor
Hungarian Patent Office
Budapest, 1504 Garibaldi u. 2.
Tel: (36 1) 474-5941  Fax: (36 1) 474-5809
Email: vadasz@hpo.hu WWW: http://www.hpo.hu

CC: torocsik Zsuzsa <Torocsik@hpo.hu>, <czinkocz@hpo.hu>


